
In every area, the company is either
cutting jobs or preparing to cut
jobs. 
It is deliberately under-staffing our
workplaces, attacking our
conditions and ‘reinterpreting’ our
agreements. It wants to replace
skilled workers with unreliable
automation. 
This is not aimed at improving our
Tube but at saving millions of
pounds following the government’s
12.5% cut to Transport for London’s
funding.
RMT has called on London
Underground Ltd and the Mayor to
abandon these reckless plans.
We will be working with other trade
unions and the wider community to

oppose these staffing cuts. 
RMT has made its opposition to
staffing cuts clear to London
Underground Ltd over a long
period, but the company’s well-
paid Directors have not listened to
us so far. 
With LUL starting a 90-day
consultation period on 21
November, it could impose these
cuts as early as February. 
So we need to take industrial
action in an effort to make the
company see sense. 
RMT’s Executive has agreed to
pursue a high-profile campaign and
to ballot all our London
Underground members for strikes
and action short of strikes.

EVERY JOB MATTERS
DEFENDING JOBS ON LONDON UNDERGROUND

•  953 jobs to be axed

•  every ticket office to close 
by 2015

•  total restructure of station
staffing

London Underground’s plans

VOTE YES FOR ACTION

•  threat of further cuts to 
come


